
SECME Competition 

Our 4th and 5th grade students have spent the past couple months working on a project in the coding 

program Scratch. The project was for the SECME Competition at UCF that was held this past 

Saturday.  Orlando Science would like to Congratulate Toby Chubb for placing third in the storytelling 

category for coding!!!! These projects were a lot of work and the students did them completely on their 

own. Orlando Science would also like to recognize the following students whose projects were 

demonstrated at the SECME competition : Shirya Roman, Zeynep Cetin and Aarti Abhilash. 

 


